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NZ TRANSPORT AGENCY
WAKA KOTAHI

3 July 2013

Felix Lee
fyi-request-901-216168bd@requests.fyi.org.nz

Dear Felix

Request made under the Official Information Act 1982

NATIONAL OFFICE

50 Victoria Street
Private Bag 6995
Wellington 6141
New Zealand

T 64 4 894 5400

F 64 4 894 6100
www.nzta.govt.nz

On 30 May 2013 you requested a copy of the national standards for integrated public transport
ticketing. | wrote to you on 4 June 2013 to advise that the document contains confidential security
information and asking you to identify your particular interest so that we could provide you with the

relevant sections.

As we have not received a reply we are closing your request. If you wish to re-submit your request,

please do so and we will consider it accordingly.

Yours sincerely

Andrew Martin
Manager, Official Information



